
16th October
Kindy Transition

 

19th October
T20 Cricket Carnival

Yr4-6  

21st -22nd
October

Telethon - Choir
performance 

23rd October 
Kindy Transition 

27th October  
P&C Halloween Disco &

Dress Up 

30th October 
Kindy Transition 

13th -15th
November
Yr 5/6 Camp 

Kaya Parents and Carers,

Wow! What a busy Term 3! It is very hard to believe that we only have
one term remaining for this year. Some of our highlights for the last 5
weeks include:
• PP/1 and Kindy Assemblies - so clever and cute!!
• Parliamentary Visit - our Year 5/6 class were very engaged and had so    
much knowledge about our parliamentary system.
• Book Week - it was lovely to see our students engaged in reading
activities and dressing up for our Book Week Parade.
• Jen Narducci's Retirement - a lovely celebration of an incredible
librarian and beautiful lady.
• Jumps Day and Faction Carnival - such fantastic determination and
sportsmanship on display.
• Interschool Athletics Carnival - 5 records were broken by our
students!!
• Blokes' Breakfast - thank you to the P & C for putting on the yummy
breakfast. It was fantastic to see so many Dads, Pops, Carers and family
members at school.
• Constable Care Incursion - what an engaging and educational show!
• Narrogin Senior High School Visit - our Year 6 students attending NSHS
next year selected their subjects for next year.
• Gina Williams and Guy Ghouse Performance - absolutely incredible!!
• Arts Celebration Day - what an extravaganza and showcase of talent! A
huge thank you to Mrs Moulton & Mrs Jennings for all their hard work. 
• STRIVE Assemblies - weekly celebrations of our students'
achievements.
• Telethon announcement - our amazing school choir will be performing
at Telethon!!
Please check out our Facebook page and Seesaw to view the photos from
these events.
I would like to sincerely thank our staff, P & C and all of the parent
volunteers who have made the above events possible. We are really
lucky to have such incredible members of our school and community
who repeatedly put their all into making our students' education
engaging, meaningful and truly special!

I am very excited to welcome our new Principal who will be joining us
from next term - Joanne Newhouse. Joanne was carefully selected from
over 20 applicants for the job and brings a wealth of curriculum
knowledge and leadership experience. 

Lastly, I would like to wish everyone a very happy and relaxing holiday
break. We look forward to seeing all the students back on Monday, 9th of
October.

Warm regards,
Gemma Calligaro
Deputy Principal
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21st September 2023



Kindy KINDY PP/1 Year 3/4 Year 5/6

Bailey C Tyson L Isabelle M Max M Xavier J

Charlie S Noah H Toby C Lexis D-S Jarrah C

Galaxy-Rae R Milly S Year 2/3 Eli H Penelope W 

Georgie M Levi L Oliver B Kaevian T

Hailee R Jaxon R Grace H

Harvey B-G

certificates of   

Commendation   



Interschool Athletic Carnival 

As only 1 team is allowed to win 1 shield Pingelly took out the Handicap. The handicap shield is
calculated by the number of students enrolled in the school, this makes for a fair & even competition.
Well done to all our competitors, especially Sean, Alannah & Keiran who all broke records. A BIG thank

you to all the volunteers who helped out on the day & to our amazing P&C for providing  a yummy
morning tea & lunch.  




